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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

On Tuesday 18th June we will be holding a 'Spanish Day'. This gives us an 
opportunity to celebrate the children’s learning and achievements in Spanish 
lessons this academic year. 
 
Throughout the day the children will have the opportunity to take part in all sorts of 
linguistic and cultural activities to support their learning. As part of our celebrations 
we ask that children come into school dressed in red or yellow (the colours of the 
Spanish flag).  
 
Please ensure your child's teacher is aware of any allergies or dietary requirements 
as some classes may be taking part in food tasting or cooking sessions. 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
 
Mrs E Taylor  
Modern Languages Co-ordinator  
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